
Good morning MJUSD Community:

On Friday at 5:00 p.m., the Board held a special Board meeting to
approve two agenda items: 

Approval of the contract for $5.929,012 million with BRCO
construction to start the upgrade work on athletic fields in
Marysville High School.

1.

Approved the contract with A.B.S Builders,  Inc. Now that the
new building at Foothill  is operational they will  move 5
portables from Foothill  Intermediate School to Ella,  Johnson
Park, and Cedar Lane. 

2.

There were no public comments the Board adjourned at 5:17 p.m.

See you so at the next regularly scheduled Board meeting on
September 10.

Sincerely,

Fal Asrani,  Ed.D. 
Superintendent

FROM THE DESK OF 
THE SUPERINTENDENT 

Dr. Fal Asrani
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